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Comments: | am emailing you to express my complete support for the local Rico Trails Project.

The Circle Trail is already a historic established route that provides access to and from Rico from the Colorado
Trail. This trail will be a great emergency exit from the CT if there was a worse case scenario. This trail will also
help create more options from the Colorado trail.

The Rio Grande Southern Trail would be a great addition to the town of Rico not only because it will offer a family
friendly option to experience the Rico river valley but it would also give people access to existing forest roads and
trailheads without having to travel on Highway 145. This would give more people the option to start and finish
activities in the town of Rico.

Ryman Trail, also historic and pre existing, would give people an option to experience Salt Creek trail and the
Colorado Trail without using any forest roads. It would also create a great loop right from highway 145 that many

people could enjoy. | feel we lack quick access to the high country on this side of the CT.

Thanks for your hard work!



